
Date: 9/16/2013 4:26:23 PM
Subject: K-12 Education Conversation - Principal Forum on September 18 at 2:30pm 

Attachments: Principal Forum 09.18.2103.pdf

From: Card, Rachel
To: Kenny Bingham (kbingham@aec-sc.com) <kbingham@aec-sc.com>
CC: Adam Anderson (adamanderson@schouse.gov) <adamanderson@schouse.gov>

Emily Heatwole (EmilyHeatwole@schouse.gov) <EmilyHeatwole@schouse.gov>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Chairman Bingham,

I have attached information for the Principal Forum this Wednesday, September 18th from 2:30 to 4:00 pm in Brown 
252. Both of the principals that you invited, Gregg Morton from Brooklyn Cayce Senior High and Brad Coleman from 
Pine ridge Middle, are attending.

Please let me know if you have any questions and if you are able to attend.

Warm regards,
Rachel

Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
o. 803.734.0086 | m. 803.587.0286

cc: Adam Anderson, Emily Heatwole, Katherine Veldran
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